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Spring Rock ‘N Read/Project 
Newborn Party is May 26th! 

 
 Come join the fun at Miners Park 

from 9:30 -11:00 and listen to stories, 
play games, make crafts, and enjoy 
some refreshments. In case of bad 

weather, the party will take place at 
the Lakeview Media Center.  

 
Contact Diane at 475-0229 for more 

information. 

4th Grade Field Day  
 

Volunteers are still needed to help with 
the 4th Grade Field Day on 

Wednesday, May 31st  
from 9:30 -11:25 a.m.  

If you are able to help out,  
contact Diane at the S.H.I.N.E. office 

at 475-0229. 

2017 4th Grade Field Day 
Schedule 

 
Wednesday, May 31st  

North Playground 
 

9:30 – 10:25  
Mrs. Hill & Mr. Fisher 

 
10:30 – 11:25 

Mr. Solander, Mrs. Bancroft,  
& Ms. Hicks 

Awards Program – June 1st 
 

    9:15   2nd Grade 
    10:00  1st Grade 
    11:00  3rd Grade 
    12:45   Kindergarten 
    1:30    4th Grade 
    2:15    Junior Kindergarten 

Congratulations To Next Year’s  
Newly Elected Student Council! 

 
Emmeline Chaudier 

Dyceson Drew 
Lexi Ducoli 
Lola Ducoli 

Brett Fassbender 
Paige Hill 

Simon Jacklin 
Jack Jarvi 

Kayleigh Manninen 
Rheana Nelson 
Morgan Robar 
Sam Ryynanen 

Kyra Smith 
Quinn Walters 
Layla Williams 

We’d like to give a big thank you to all families, community members, and businesses that helped 
support our school during our spring fundraiser, Laps for Lakeview. 

 
Although the weather kept us indoors this year, we were still able to get our laps in 

and had fun doing it! 
 

We’d also like to praise our third and fourth grade students on their outstanding work 
during M-Step testing. 

Parents, BE PROUD! Your students put forth exceptional effort on the state assessments. 
 

There are so many activities scheduled from now until the end of the year. Please note the dates and join 
us as often as possible. We love celebrating all of our efforts and student growth for the school year. 

 
Mrs. Peterson & Mrs. Sandstrom 

 



 

Laps for Lakeview 2017 

Register Now For The 2017 Clothing Resale on October 21st!  
 

We are now registering for the sale next fall.  
Even if you have sold before and still have your seller number, you MUST call and register every year.  

 
Contact Diane at 475-0229 or diane.faust@negauneeschools.org. 

 
Below are changes to the 2017 resale: 

 
• One day sale – October 21st 
9 a.m. – 12 p.m. : All items at normal price 

12 – 1 p.m. : Sale floor is closed to prepare for the half price sale 

1 – 4 p.m. : All BLUE or WHITE tagged items are half price. 

All YELLOW tags are at normal price. 

 

• Consignment Sellers 
Any seller who is unable to volunteer will be considered a “consignment seller” and your profit will be at 50%. 

All other sellers must volunteer at least 2 hours (with one hour after 5 p.m. on October 21st) to receive your full 70% profit. 

 

• Clothing Pick-up 
All items that are not BLUE tagged, MUST BE PICKED UP between 6:30 – 7:30 p.m. on Saturday, October 21st 

 
• Donated Items 
All BLUE tagged items will be donated to local agencies and free stores that will not resell the items for profit. We are no longer 

offering the “SHOP FOR FREE” portion of the sale due to low attendance in the past years. 

 
• Check Pick-Up – October 24th 
Checks will be ready and can be picked up in the Lakeview School office between 1-4 p.m. on Tuesday, October 24th. 

 


